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Office of Outdoor Advertising
Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6160, Room 6 t 4l

Boston, MA02n6

February l3,2Ol9

Maureen E. Feeney, City Clerk
City of Boston
I City Hall Sguare, Room 601
Boston, MA OZ2OI-2014

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Re: Notice of removat of applications for proposed billboardlsl ftom
MassDOT Office of Outdoor Advertising February 14,2Ol9 agenda

Dear Ms. Feeney:

Please be advised that application *'s: 2OI8DO29 and 20 l8DO30 by Clear Channel
Outdoor for two permitlsl for the construction of an electronic billboard at 4g - 62
Erookline Avenue lrooftop, have been removed from the Thursday, February l4, ZOlg
MassDOT Office of Outdoor Advertising pubtic meeting agenda at the request of the
applicant and subsequently withdrawn.

(l-h ô"\Nn

R. Romano, Director
MassDOT - Omce of Outdoor Advertising
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Tel. 857-368,9700. TTY: 857-36&0655
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cc: Mayor Martin J. Walsh


